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Children’s Mental Health Week 1st—7th Feb Laila has chosen to express herself by playing a 

song on the piano.  She is 

just beginning to learn how 

to play music and is really  

enjoying it!  We are so 

proud of you Laila, well 

done! 

 

Remote Learning 

Percentage of pupils engaging 

with our curriculum 

Acorns: 87.5% +6.2%  

Beech 75% -6.3% 

Cedar 96.3% 

Elm 100% 

Larch 100% 

Oak 100% 

Whole school = 94.6% 

All our pupils deserve to learn—let’s get 

to 100% across the school. 

 

Jacob likes to express himself by 

dressing up as Spider-Man, shooting 

webs and saving the city! 

 

Well done Jacob, you look great! 

 

Please do not feel alone with any struggles you may be having to    

support your children with their remote learning.  We are here to 

help and support you, please just phone school for assistance. 



 

Beech Colby-Jay, Once again for his superb home learning 

Cedar Tobiasz, Always trying really hard in all subjects 

Elm     Amelia, For having a positive attitude in school 

Larch  Joshua: for making great contributions in math's and 
trying hard in all of his lessons. 

Oak   Yunus, Good all round effort in all lessons 

Beech  Subahaan, For his shape picture & work on shapes 

Cedar  Tamzin, Amazing home learner & always joing our 

lessons 

Elm    Christopher R, For amazing vocabulary in Geography 

Larch Sasha: for persevering with 2-digit multiplication  

Oak   Faizah, For her handwriting work in English 

Thanks to Larch Class, this week our school has 
been littered with different inspirational quotes. 

#ChildrensMetnalHealthWeek 

‘You’re amazing just the way you are’ 

 
Please do not feel alone with any struggles you may be having to    

support your children with their remote learning.  We are here to 

help and support you, please just phone school for assistance. 

Farewell and Good Luck to Mrs Donnelly 

Today we have to say thank you and 
goodbye to Mrs Donnelly as she leaves us 

after 17years of working at St Joseph’s. 

Pupils have greatly appreciated all the 
care she has   

given to them 
both on the 

school bus and 
at lunchtimes. 

Mrs Donnelly has 
an incredible 

ability to make 
everyone laugh 
and we will miss 
her very much. 

 Free Printing of school work 

Calling all children (& 
parents). It's FREE to 

print school work!  

Email the document to Todmorden library 
for you to collect:  

todmorden.library@calderdale.gov.uk  

School closes next Friday, 12th February 
for all  pupils for our Half Term.  We re-
open to pupils who are currently regis-
tered to attend school during national 
lockdown again on Monday 22nd February.  


